
Secularism and Nonreligion —  Invitation for New Editors 
 
The open access, peer-review journal Secularism and Nonreligionis inviting applications for two new 
executive editors. We welcome applications from people in all stages of their academic career, including 
early career researchers. Research experience within the social scientific study of nonreligion and secularity 
or previous editorial experience is essential.  

 
Secularism and Nonreligion is an interdisciplinary journal published with the aim of advancing research on 
various aspects of 'the secular.' The journal is interested in contributions from primarily social scientific 
disciplines, including: psychology, sociology, political science, women's studies, history, economics, 
geography, demography, anthropology, public health, and religious studies. Contributions from 
neuroscience, computer science, biology, and medicine will also be considered. Articles published in the 
journal focus on the secular at one of three levels: the micro or individual level, the meso or institutional 
level, or the macro or national and international levels. Articles explore all aspects of what it means to be 
secular at any of the above levels, what the lives of nonreligious individuals are like, and the interactions 
between secularity and other aspects of the world. 
 
Further information about the journal can be found at http://www.secularismandnonreligion.org/about. 

 
To apply for these positions, please send a letter of interest and CV to Dr Lois Lee at L.A.Lee@kent.ac.uk by 
30 April 2018. All queries should also be directed to Dr Lois Lee at this address.  
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